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From: Park Board GM's Office
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 12:24 PM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications
Subject: Community Centre Strategy Public Engagement Launch *Jun 28*- Board Update

Dear Commissioners, 

The Community Centre Strategy’s public engagement will launch on Monday, June 28.  

This city-wide strategy will establish prioritization principles and processes for community centre renovations, 
additions, and renewals based on VanPlay service need objectives. The public feedback and collaborative 
work with the Community Centre Associations will be foundational to the prioritization principles.  

Staff will rely on various online engagement and in-person interaction tools permitted within the public health 
orders.  A survey will be available on Shape Your City until the end of July, and staff will promote the survey 
through several email distributions lists and posters.  

We hope you can assist in spreading the word and sharing this widely. 

Regards, 

Donnie 

Donnie Rosa | General Manager  
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue, Vancouver | 604.257.8448 
pronouns: they/she 

I live and work on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷmәθkʷәy̓әm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and sәlilwәtaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) 
peoples. 


